
We would like to welcome you to the 3rd Annual Nordic Cyber in 
Finance Conference, to be held in Stockholm on 28 November 2019. 
The conference is hosted by Sveriges Riksbank, in collaboration 
with the other Nordic central banks. The programme will begin by 
exploring good cyber governance, and then move onto practical 
tools to enhance cyber resilience in the financial sector. 
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SAVE THE DATE
28 November 2019
09.00–17.00

The full programme will be published soon on 
the Riksbank’s conference web page (https://
www.riksbank.se/en-gb/press-and-published/
conferences/). Registration will open in the 
autumn. Please feel free to forward this to 
relevant parties. 

S V E R I G E S  R I K S B A N K

IVA Conference Center  
Grev Turegatan 16 
Stockholm
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